Summary of the Meeting of the Vale Douzaine
Monday November 26th 2018

Present:		Miss R.A. Henry – Dean		Mr J.C.S.F. Smithies – Vice Dean 

Douzeniers:	Mr T.I. Ashworth, Mr A. Quevatre, Mr R.E. Digard, Mr M.P. Torode, Mrs P.A. Robinson, Mr J.H. Leale, Mr A. Goubert,  Mr W.J. Le Page, Mr P.F. van der Tang,  Mr S.M. Le Maitre and Mr G. Collins

Constables:		Mr R. A. Leale, Mr W.H. Cohu

Deputies:		Mr N. Inder, Mr L. Queripel and Ms S. Hansmann-Rouxel
 cw 
Parish Secretaries: 	Mrs N. Gill
	
Apologies:	Mrs M.M. Lowe, Mr M. Fallaize and Mrs S. Earles

A general Question and Answer session was held with the Deputies.

1. Minutes of the Meeting held on October 22nd 2018, were approved by the Douzaine.

2. Matters arising – The Houmet Tavern have agreed to cut the overgrown area of grass.

3. 3 Bornements were approved.

4. Code of Conduct – To be re-written and revisited in January.  

5. Parish Elections - RL congratulated the four re-elected members on their re-election.

6. Update on Remembrance Day.  Approximately 100 members of the public attended the service with many looking at the display held at the Douzaine room afterwards.  Lots of compliments were received with many voicing their appreciation.  The Douzaine will be advised by the British Legion at a later date how much money was raised from donations for the booklets.

7. Website Report. A further 600 users are visiting the website along with just under 2500 reviews.  A lot of interest was shown on pieces about WW1 and planning issues.  Rob Gill’s piece on the Traffic and Highways was also very successful.  On the back of this, St Sampson’s would like to set up a working group regarding the Bridge and Leale’s Yard especially.  RL and RD will attend this first meeting.

8. Correspondence:-

· A Delegation of Enforcement re Waste has been signed.
· A donation has been given to the Bridge Traders for the Christmas Lights.
· An Environmental Impact Assessment on L’Ancresse Sea Wall has been requested, but needs to be impartial.

9. Any other Business.
 
· A request has been made for the recycling symbols at the top of our website page to be returned.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]La Bailloterie Lane to La Folie Lane has now been cleared.
